
 

 

Welcome Evening 
Friday 25th March 2022 

6.00pm - 8.00pm 
 

 
 
 
Dear Year 1 Bowes Parents and Families,  
 
We know you missed many of the usual events to welcome your family into the Bowes community, 
and so we’re delighted to invite you & your family  to join us at Bowes Primary School - New 
Southgate on Friday 25th March for a Belated Welcome Evening. It will take place in the school 
Lower Hall from 6.00pm - 8.00pm.  
 
This is an opportunity for all parents and families to meet other parents and families from the 
school.  It is also an opportunity for you to find out about the Friends of Bowes New Southgate 
Parent Teacher Association (also known as Friends of Bowes or FOB). All families are automatically 
members of the PTA, simply by having children at Bowes Primary School - New Southgate. 
 
Please bring your family (siblings are most welcome) and a small dish of food to share (no nuts, 
please) and something to drink (we will provide corkscrews and bottle openers). Mr. Marvel is 
coming to provide entertainment and we will supply meat and vegetarian hot dogs and drinks for 
the children, as well.  So, no babysitting or supper worries either! 
 
Please RSVP on our google form here to let us know if you can make it - do try to come along it will 
be great to see you and meet your family and welcome you to Bowes.   
 
Looking forward to meeting you, 
 
 
Friends of Bowes PTA 

 

 

 
Friends of Bowes Parent Teacher Association 

Bowes Primary School, Bowes Road, New Southgate, London, N11 2HL 

friendsofbowes@gmail.com  www.facebook.com/FOBnewsouthgate 

Registered Charity Number: 292487 
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